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Hello,

My name is Jamie Axford, and | am honored to be the head coach of the U18 A/BB girls’ hockey
team for the 2025-2026 season.

First, | want to thank you for participating in tryouts for the upcoming season. This team will be
built on a strong work ethic, a desire to learn, and a commitment to being great teammates.
While continuing to develop individual skills, we will also emphasize teamwork, discipline, and a
competitive drive - key elements that will contribute to a successful season.

Our ultimate goal is to reach Provincials. To support this journey, we will explore sponsorships
and fundraising efforts to help with team costs.

For some players, this season will mark a big step forward in their hockey development, while
for others, it will be their final year with the Cubs organization. Regardless of where you are in
your hockey journey, this season promises to be both challenging and memorable.

I look forward to an exciting season ahead!

Jamie



